

97 Larnach Road, Waverley, Dunedin Ph: (03) 454 3001; Fax: (03) 454 3017

Dr Paul Sabonadiere, MBChB, MRCGP, FRNZCGP, DRCOG Dr Rahul Prasad, MBChB, FRNZCGP, BBiomedSci, PGCert Women's Health Dr Robyn Blake, MBChB, FRNZCGP, Dip Obst, Dip FP

## Dear patients,

It is with tremendous mixed emotions we are informing you that Dr Rahul Prasad will be finishing work at Waverley Health at the end of August 2020. Dr Rahul has been part of Waverley Health for the last 6 years and has been a valuable member of our team. He has been given an opportunity to purchase a medical practice in a different part of town hence this change. While we are understandably sad to see him leave the Waverley Health team, we are also very excited for him as he pursues this new venture.

## Dr Prasad reflects:

"I have had an incredible 6 years working at Waverley Health. I have really appreciated the very supportive and caring colleagues that I have worked with here. I have also really enjoyed the relationships I have developed with my patients during this time. Owning a medical practice has been a longstanding ambition for me and when I received this proposition, I really felt I had to take it. I would like to take this opportunity to thank all the patients, staff members and wider community for your very positive engagement with me over the last 6 years. I will definitely miss being part of Waverley Health!"

We would like to reassure all the patients that the search for a permanent replacement for Dr Rahul is already well underway. Dr Robyn Blake and Margaret our nurse continue to be available as usual for our patients.

Best wishes.

Katrina Still

Area Locality Manager South Link Health Group

On behalf of Waverley Health